
Gardner Road Elementary 
 PTO Meeting Minutes         
 December 11, 2018  

 
Number of attendees: 7 President: Jennie O’Herron, Vice President: Lita Mata, Treasurer: 
Courtney Bola, Secretary: Stacy Witzel, Principal: Patrick Patterson 
 
Parent Council:  

• Where to allocate funds 
 
Principals Report:  

• Children’s fund $300.00 donation 
• Possible half day in January due to half day snow day in Dec 
• District paying for school supplies 

 
Site Based:  

• New parent volunteer come June 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  
• See Treasurer’s Report 

 
Old Business:  

• Spelling Bee 
• School kidz vs Local, district may purchase, hold till Feb meeting 
• After school clubs Feb 1-March 1, 2:20-3:30 
• Buddy benches, Lita to meet with Mike Coghlan 
• First Aid kits, Lita and Katie, Feb 15-March 4 
• FFN – Joycrest Jan 11, 5-7 
• FFN – HS pool Feb 8, 6-8? 
• Spirit Wear – Mar 4-March 15 

 
New Business  

• Holiday Shoppe - recruit 
• Blood Drive – March 22 
• ELA baskets - Lita 
• Teacher Appreciation gifts May 6-10 
• PTO purchase tables – Sarah Crouse 
• Vote on new officer 

o Lita Mata – President 
o Katie Easton – Vice President 

Closing:  
Next meeting February 12 at 6 pm at the Intermediate School 


